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Dear Ridgemont Families and Community,

We are excited for the start of the 2021-22 School year.  Our goal is to keep students in-person, in
school, 5 days a week.  We know that students benefit the most from in-person learning.  As we plan for
the 21-22 school year, we once again ask that everyone be flexible.  We will do our best to keep families
informed of any changes as soon as they occur.  The ongoing health and safety of our students and staff
remains paramount. With that in mind, we will be following these guidelines:

Masks
Masks while recommended at school will be optional for staff and students.  Disposable masks will be
available upon request.

COVID-19 Vaccine
Ridgemont Schools is not requiring staff or students to receive the COVID-19 vaccine to attend school.
Ridgemont believes that it is a personal decision as to whether individuals receive the vaccine.

Protective Measures
Please continue to assess your child’s health status each morning.  We ask for your continued help in
keeping students at home if they are ill. The district will continue to use best practices for hand washing,
social distancing and sanitizing.  We will continue to notify families of positive cases within our building.

Health Checks
If your child starts to have any COVID or influenza symptoms while at school, we will ask that they wear
a mask and maintain social distancing until they can leave school.  Please do not send your child to
school if they have a fever of 100.0 or higher or have symptoms of COVID.

Online Option
Ridgemont Local Schools will not be offering an online school option for the 2021-2022 school year
through Ridgemont Local Schools.

Please understand that these guidelines are subject to change depending on any state or national
mandates.  We are continuing to work with the Kenton-Hardin Health Department as needed.

We appreciate the support of our families and the Ridgemont community and look forward to a great
2021-22 School year!
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